
 

TOWN OF MILLET 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Town of Millet has given first reading to Bylaw 2020-29 being the Shipway Farms Area Structure Plan 

(ASP). The purpose of the ASP is to provide a framework for subsequent subdivision and development of 

the NW-28-47-24-W4, LINC 0027612175 as highlighted on the image below: 

 

 
Prior to giving the bylaw second reading, Council has scheduled a Public Hearing for December 16, 2020 
@ 3:00 pm to be held via Go To Meeting.  A full copy of Bylaw 2020-29 will be available on www.millet.ca 
as well as a link to the Go To Meeting.  Presentations related to Bylaw 2020-29 can be submitted in writing, 
no later than December 11, 2020 in person at the Town Office being 5120 – 50 Street, by email to 
infrastructure@millet.ca or by mail to: 

Town of Millet 

Box 270 

Millet, AB T0C 1Z0 

       RE: Bylaw 2020-29 Public Hearing 

Verbal presentations can be made at the meeting as well. Questions related to this process can be 

forwarded to infrastructure@millet.ca 

 
Lisa Novotny, AMAA 
Director of Development & Infrastructure 
Town of Millet 
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